
Story Den – Day 2 

 

World Book Day is on Thursday this week. So we would like you to make a story 

den which you can then zoom us from tomorrow (Wednesday 3rd)! 

We would like you to create your story den somewhere in your house or garden. 

This can be made easily at home. You can simply use what you have at home such 

as a blanket and two chairs to create a cosy little den to read a book in. Please 

see below for some ideas: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once you have made your den, pick a story that you would like to share with a 

member of your house and enjoy reading it together!  

Don’t forget to take a picture and send it in by the following Friday (12th 

March). Yours may end up on the school website! 


